


























Pe. 4046

Paze 10
Board of Supervisors
Mav 19,1999
7. Supervisor Bennington understands that the Heritage Building Group, who

onginally proposed the development of a farmer’s market at the former C.D. Moyer
property, has now submitted another plan for 66 garden apartments for that property.
Supervisor Bennington was very upset that a representative from Heritage Building
Group lied to him at a previous public meeting when she said there was no intention to

change the plan for that property.

T MYLARS FOR SIGNATURE: None.

K. PUBLIC COMMENT;

1. Mr. Jack Fox of Hilltown Pike, 2 member of the Hilltown Planning
Commission, questioned the issue of vacation of public roads at the WaWa/Pileggi
property, which was discussed earlier. Mr, Fox noted the roads in question are two State
highways — Rt. 113 and Rt. 313, and wondered why and how the Township could vacate
a State highway. Solicitor Grabowski explained it is not the roadway itself that will be
vacated, 1t is the strip of frontage given to the Township as the ultimate right-of-way.
Solicitor Grabowski notad that WaWa’s title company determined that anything accepted
by the Township becomes part of the road system. The Township’s response fo that

detarminarion was that 1t 15 not part of the readway

2, Mrs. Jean Bolger of Rt 152 congratulated newly appointed Supervisor
Bender, end expressed her good wishes to him.

L. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS:

1. Supervisor Bender has noted there has been some concern expressad about
him holding two positions in the Township — as a Supervisor, and 2s a member of the
Water and Sewer Authority Board. Since there is nothing legally prohibiting Supervisor
Bender from holding these two offices,,he decided that he would give it his best effort.
Supervisor Bender commented that ifhis fellow Supervisors believe there is a conflict, he
would be willing to step down as a member of the Hilliown Township Water and Sewer
Authority since the Authority members exist at the discretion of the Board of
Supervisors. Supervisor Bender wishes to eliminate the appearance of any conflict of any
issues that come before the Township that may directly impact the Authority.

With that in mind, in February of 1999, Supervisor Bender submitted a position paper to
the Township and the Planning Commission, advising of the unanimous opinion of the
Authority with regard to package freatment plants versus public sewer in the Rural
Residential Zoning District. Supervisor Bender explained that there was a reference to a
concept in that letter which had been propesed by the Elliott Group for work on
Telegraph Road. Because of that letter and what he previously said about not wanting the















